
PARKING 
There is not a spot for everyone all the time in our parking lot. We do however provide a parking permit 
for every person that lives at Old Farm that has a car. We try to be fair in our dealings with the parking lot 
but it requires a lot of cooperation from all of you. Your parking permit will be revoked if there are 
excessive offenses. 
There is a church parking lot west of our complex (see map) that will allow you to park in their lot during 
the day ONLY. Please follow the signs posted. 
 

●​ The parking lot will be patrolled 24/7 throughout the school year. Booting will begin after Labor 
Day weekend and will continue until finals week in May. 

●​ Only one parking permit is allowed per person, and you must be a current Old Farm tenant to get 
one. 

●​ Come to the office with your license plate number to obtain your permit. 
●​ You must be parked in a clearly marked parking stall. 
●​ Double parking is allowed if you can’t find a spot, but only between the hours of 11pm-8am. 
●​ Double parking needs to be on the side closest to the Buildings (Yellow Areas). 
●​ Whenever possible double park behind people that you know and leave your information in the 

window so that you can be contacted to move if needed. 
●​ If your car is blocked, call the office with the permit number of the car that is blocking you and 

we will contact them. 
●​ Driving or parking on the sidewalk is prohibited. 
●​ DO NOT block the dumpsters at any time. 
●​ Please park scooters and motorcycles in the designated spots on the north side of the parking lot. 

 

 


